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INSIDE
THIS ISSUE

A WORD FROM STAFF: Vivian Ward
End of spring semester, is that you?! As you prepare for
your last round of finals for the semester and begin your
summer journeys, I want to encourage you all to be open
and ready when opportunities arise. Opportunities don't
always show up loud and obvious. Sometimes you have to
be still and listen for the whispers in order to hear the
universe conspiring to make your dreams come true. It is
my opinion that everything happens for a reason. So be the
good, do the good, and spread the good. Wishing you all
well on your finals and may your summers bring you
everything you need.

The month of May is short for
many institutions, so APIDA will
be celebrated in April. Check out
these WashU events! Learn more
through WUGO.

TFC Monthly Winners

This April We Celebrate
APIDA Heritage Month!

February's Winner- Camryn Moore
March's Winner- Mc Ramirez Gomez
Male sure you pick up your gift card
from Loren at DUC 330!

TAYLOR FAMILY CENTER FOR STUDENT SUCCESS

NEWSLETTER

Taylor Family Center
Event Recaps

University-wide End of
Year Events

Reading and Finals Week



TAYLOR FAMILY CENTER FOR STUDENT SUCCESS

NEWSLETTER

UPCOMING TAYLOR
FAMILY  CENTER WIDE
EVENTS

First and Second
Year Taylor Stars
Six Flags Trip

TRIO Reminder

Kessler Event Recap

Kessler Scholars Top
Golf Visit Recap

Taylor Stars Event Recap

First-year and sophomore Taylor Stars celebrated the
end of the semester with an adreline rush at Six Flags!

Meet with your
TRIO Advisor

Kessler Scholars celebrate the last days of class with a
trip to Top Golf before swinging into finals!
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First-Generation Recognition
Graduation Ceremony

May 10, 9am at Graham Chapel
Reception at Tisch Commons
from 11:15am-12:15pm

Important Reminder

TFC Lunch and Financial

Knowledge with Eric Upin

Event for Juniors and Seniors

only!

May 2 from 12-1pm

RSVP here

Reminder to meet with TRIO Advisor. The expectation of
meetings are twice a semester for TRIO Scholars.
Schedule an appointment here.

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwucc.me%2Fz52t8m&data=05%7C02%7Clmata%40wustl.edu%7Ced635fba665c46b334ee08dc5d5bba14%7C4ccca3b571cd4e6d974b4d9beb96c6d6%7C0%7C0%7C638487895743004186%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Vn2VDcEZgUtOurmFpmSofUB4V5UmGGiL3aDCeGGO38w%3D&reserved=0
https://linktr.ee/trio.wustl

